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John Lindgren

From: Anna Yeskey <amyeskey@bellsouth.net>

Sent: Tuesday, June 04, 2019 7:18 PM

To: Kirk Blouin

Cc: Joshua Martin; John Lindgren

Subject: Issues Forum Representative

For the past 25 years, the local governments in Palm Beach County have met their state mandated requirement 
of intergovernmental coordination through two interlocal agreements which establish the Intergovernmental 
Coordination Program. 

The primary agreement, (IPARC) meets the F.S. 163 requirements, maintains a continuous process for 
disseminating comprehensive plan amendments and resolving related conflicts. The other (Issues Forum) 
established a method for addressing countywide issues. It has been inactive for the past eight years. 

 To reestablish the Issues Forum, I need each participant to nominate a member and an alternate. As the purpose 
is to develop solutions and build consensus to issues at a policy level, the preference is for this representative to 
be an elected policy maker. The nomination process is set by your protocol. 

 Please respond to this email with the name, phone number and an email address of the Issues Forum 
representative(s). 

 The first meeting will be held once all participants have nominated members to serve. I have set a tentative date 
of August 29 at 10:30 am. Once established, the meetings will be held quarterly. 

 In addition please consider and submit any issues your governing body would like to have addressed by the 
Forum. This is required to be through a formal action of the governing body. 

 Issues can be submitted at any time. To be considered the following must be addressed: the nature of the item 
and a statement identifying its multi-jurisdictional significance; how or why the issue is not being adequately 
addressed at present; and a statement as to why the Forum is the appropriate place to address the issue. 

 Lastly, as you may be working on your budget, the Executive Committee met last week and have set the annual 
membership fee for 2019-2020 at $1000, the first increase in 10 years. 

 Please feel free to call me to discuss at 561-434-2575. I look forward to working with you and continuing to 
enhance coordination. 

 Anna Yeskey - 
Palm Beach County Intergovernmental Coordination Program 
 
(561) 434-2575 


